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Tuesday 25th September 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 6 Residential - High Borrans 7th – 10th  June 2019 
 
The Year 6 residential this year will take place Friday 7th June - Monday 10th June 2019 at 
High Borrans, in the Lake District National Park.  Children will have the opportunity to take 
part in a range of adventurous activities such as ghyll scrambling, canoeing, tree abseiling 
and orienteering (and much more!) 
 
As part of our transition activities, we will be attending the residential together with St 
Michael’s Primary School in Alnwick.  We feel that this represents a great opportunity for 
our children to get to know a larger group of pupils that they will then be attending the 
DCHS with.  The Year 6’s from St Michael’s attended the same activity centre last year and 
had a fabulous time, so I am sure that the experience will be repeated this year. 
 
Cost for the residential is £230.  This will consist of a £50 non-refundable deposit per person 
to be paid by 16th November 2018, with the balance of £180 to be paid by 15th March 2019. 
If you would rather pay in smaller, more regular amounts, please let Melissa know. 
Contributions towards transport costs will be covered from School funds. 
 
Please indicate below whether your child will be attending the residential, so that we can 
start the planning. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Threlfall 
Headteacher 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I would like my child __________________________________ to attend the Year 6 
residential at High Borrans on 7th – 10th June 2019. 
 
 
Signed _____________________                     Date_______________________________ 
 
 


